
Dear Representative Boshart: 
 
I respectfully submit my opposition to House Bill 2020 for the following reasons: 
 
o This will not impact the global climate and will specifically target Oregon's population. 
o Rural Oregon will suffer from increased gas prices and higher transportation costs. 
o Farmers will be impacted and extra costs will be passed on to consumers. 
o Residents and businesses are fleeing Oregon all around us.  
o This will cripple our state and hurt our growing economy. We simply cannot afford this! 
 
I left Washington State 3 years ago and returned to our family home in Grants Pass. Times are 
tough here in So. Oregon.  
If this bill passes, I don't think we can afford to live here. 
 
Thank you for reading my opinions and please kill this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robyn Hill 
Grants Pass, OR 
 
 


